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Trevor Payling
Trevor died on 23rd July 2018.

The funeral was held on 15th August 2018 at St Margaret’s Church,
Isfield.

Trevor joined the Haywards Heath & District Probus Club in 1994 and
was President in 2002/3. He was also Club Treasurer from 1998 to
2001.

He recorded his interests as Gardening Bowls, Sports and Travel. His
career was in the oil industry,

As is our custom, the Club made a donation in memory of Trevor - to Action on Hearing
Loss.


